
 

 

“Serious illness places a significant financial burden on patients and their families and can leave 

patients very stressed and worried. The Sick & Indigent Roomkeepers Society has provided financial 

grants to many of the patients and families of St Francis Hospice service over the years. This financial 

support has reduced their stress and allowed them to focus on their illness and time with their 

family. Thank you.” 

Niamh Finucane 

Co-ordinator of Social Work & Bereavement Services SFHD 

 


